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Subject Registration issues for the September 17 Training have been resolved 

 

On September 2, 2024, Contaminated Site Remediation & Redevelopment (CSRR) began experiencing issues with 
our webinar accounts that prevented individuals from registering for the September 17, 2024 training event. The 
issues have been resolved and the registration has reopened. A confirmation email has been sent to those currently 
registered. If you did not receive this confirmation, you may need to re-register. For more information on the 
training and how to register, visit: https://dep.nj.gov/wp-content/uploads/srp/listserv-archives/20240830_srra.pdf.  
 

 

 
The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection is dedicated to protecting New Jersey’s environment and 
public health. The agency prioritizes addressing climate change, protecting New Jersey’s water, revitalizing its 
communities and managing and promoting its natural and historic resources. 
 
For the most recent information, follow the DEP on Twitter @NewJerseyDEP, Facebook @newjerseydep, Instagram 
@nj.dep, and LinkedIn @newjerseydep, or visit https://dep.nj.gov/. 
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